
 

“The time has come, the walrus said ….” 

We will continue serving our customers with our full range of printing services.  

 

However due to our business having changed dramatically over the last 13 

years, walk in trade has reduced to a point where we can no longer justify 

staffing the shop, even part time, in the hopes of passing trade, therefore: 

From the 1st April 2024 the shop door will be closed (apart from restricted 

hours below) and all business should be transacted by: 

Email: info@thedigitalcroft.co.uk 

Online: www.thedigitalcroft.co.uk 

Tel:  01466 793932 

Email will be the best means of communication, especially if urgent.   

Telephone enquiries may go to voice mail and will be dealt with when we 

can. 

The shop door will be open for drop off, collection or appointments: 

  Tuesday: 9:30 – 12:00 

  Friday:  9:30 – 12:00 

Outside these hours drop off, collection or delivery can be arranged on an  

individual basis. 

Over the next few months we shall be building our online business both for 

printing services and the product sales.   

We hope you continue to support our local service in its new 

format. 

 

James, Shona & Thomas  
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